
 

 

16th November 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

We have arranged for M & M Productions to visit school on Thursday 18th November to 

perform an interactive version of the Cinderella Pantomime for all children in KS1. 

 

M & M Productions have visited the school over the last couple of years and it is 

wonderful to hear the laughter coming from the hall; the children really do enjoy the 

experience. 

  

The cost of this is heavily subsidised by the school but we are asking for a £3.00 

contribution per pupil from parents.  Payment for this can be made on the School 

Money online system.  We appreciate this is short notice but please make payments by 

Tuesday 23rd November. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

A H Simpson 

Headteacher 

 


